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Notice: Upcoming Improvements 
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

For more information or questions, contact: Juan Carlos Samuel, Project Manager for the City of Fort Lauderdale @ (954) 828-6323. City 
of Fort Lauderdale 24-Hour Neighbor Service Center @ 954-828-8000 

  FAQ website: https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-i-z/public-works/engineering-division/durrs-neighborhood-stormwater-project

  We will be updating residents through our City of Fort Lauderdale River Oaks Neighborhood Stormwater (page link above) as well as the neighborhood   
online application Nextdoor which we encourage you to utilize for up to date information. 

 We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the  
personnel listed on the left bar of the front of this page in order of precedence. 

  If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email  strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

DURRS        N E I G H B O R H OO D   STO RM WAT E R   I M P ROVE M EN T S
Infrastructure Improvements Coming to Your Community 
Date: 05/10/2024
Ref: Notice of Work in your Immediate Area 
Location: Durrs Neighborhood (Project No. 11844) 
Type of Work: Stormwater infrastructure installation, water and sewer line relocation, swale construction, pavement restoration
Duration: April 01, 2024 to April 30, 2024

In an effort to provide our neighbors with quality services and create a more resilient and sustainable community, the City of Fort Lauderdale 
will be installing stormwater infrastructure within the Durrs Neighborhood.

The following work is being done in your area: 

Phase I Improvements

• Stormwater infrastructure installation are on-going along NW 9 Street, NW 19 Avenue and NW 18 Avenue.
• Trench pavement activities on-going NW 9 Lane, NW 9 Place, NW 9 Court and NW 8 Court.

Phase II Improvements

• Stormwater infrastructure installation on-going along NW 15 Terrace, NW 15 Avenue, NW 15 Way and NW 14 Way.
• Pipe cleaning activities are on-going along NW 18 Avenue.

Phase III Improvements

• Pre-construction activities on-going (construction staking and utility designation).
• Pipe cleaning activities are on-going along NW 12 Avenue.

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/public-works/engineering



